
HB 1862 -- Booking Charges

Sponsor:  Johnson (90)
  
This bill allows the sheriff, chief of police, or the chief law
enforcement officer of any law enforcement department or agency
which has a booking or processing facility to charge $25 for each
booking or processing occurrence of a person through his or her
jail or detention facility.  The moneys collected will be used to
provide law enforcement officers, departments, or agencies with
software technology, approved by the State Highway Patrol, for
record keeping, identification, incarceration, release reporting,
and other relevant functions.  Any person who fails to pay the
booking charge will have his or her probation or parole revoked
and may be subject to a civil suit.


